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Memo No. COE/454/2021 Date : 14/12/2021

NOTICE

With reference to the earlier notice (Memo No. : COE/430/2021 Dated:
30/11/2021), all persons concerned are being informed that since the scope
of Submission of Online Assignment (for Online Post Graduate Term-End
Examination, June 2021 / December 2021) has been re-opened for three
days on and from 15th December, at 2:00 pm hence for technical reasons,
the Online Post Graduate Term-End Examination, June 2021 /
December 2021, which is scheduled to be started on and from 17/12/2021
at 2:00 pm will not be held. Instead of the previous date the said Online
Term-End Examination will be started on and from 23/12/2021 at 2:00 pm
and will be continued up to 30/12/2021 at 2:00 pm (for 24 hours 7 days).
The other terms and condition of the said Online Term-End Examination will

remain unchanged.

For any assistance, learners may contact at the
Helpline No. : 9830338974 (11.00 am to 5:00 pm).
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Prepared by (Rokeya Ray)
Controller of Examinations (Acting)
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